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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Mike Kirby 
Field Marshall: Mike Kirby 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Mike McGarvey 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez sez: 
 

Man it's starting to feel like summer!  
As a club we have some great events 
planned with the One Design Riser and our 

Speed Rally. The runway looks like it will 
make it for another season and we seem to 
be getting some new blood involved with the 

club. It's nice to remember the whole reason 
we come together though. To fly little 
airplanes. Without this activity we can end up 

just talking about things.  
With some nice weekends coming up we can 

get some great flying in. We might also find 
ourselves meeting up with the same guys 
and developing a flying buddy or two. This 

relationship makes the whole experience 
even more magical.  
We have quite a few new guys with varying 

experience coming to meetings now too. Lets 
try to make a goal of supporting them 
and get them flying early this spring so they 

can enjoy the hobby this summer. Who 
knows the new guy might be your new flying 
buddy? 

  
Our swap meet committee is still working on 
getting enough information to put together a 

first class event. Our current area of 

importance is on tables. We need to find 60-
80 8' tables to use for the Friday and 
Saturday. If any of you knows an 

organization or group that will allow us to 
use them please let us know...soon is good. 
  
Lets go flying! 

  

Vic 
 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

March 20, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until April 17 at the flying field. 



CAM Meeting Minutes 

 
CAM Meeting Minutes 

February 21, 2012 
 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 

7:01 PM. 
The meeting agenda was approved by vote. 

The January minutes were corrected.  It was 
Andy, not Art that joined Lee from Hunting 
Creek RC Club. 

 
New member applications – Keith Harold 
and Dennis Wilcox. 

 
Treasurer’s report – The club balance is 
$1,527. 

 
Safety report – No report. 
 

Field report – A vote was taken to 
authorize the purchase of two metal garbage 
cans and one lid.  A work day is scheduled 

for Saturday 2/25 at 10 AM.  A pilot station 
needs to be repaired.  The gate needs to be 
raised and the lock cleaned and oiled.  The 

shed needs to be cleaned and organized. 
 

Intro pilot report – Several new pilots 
need training. 
 

Old business:  A committee was formed, 
voted on and approved, to operate 
independently to organize the joint CAM 

Hunting Creek swap meet.  The members are 
Don Bourdon, Mike Kirby, Vic Welland, with 
Lee and Andy of Hunting Creek RC.  The 

committee has a spending limit of $500 
without further authorization.  It was deemed 
that time was of the essence to make the 

swap meet a success.  It needs to be 
advertized now at current swap meets. 
 

Also, the FAA has exempted aircraft models 
flown under AMA guidelines from UAV 

restrictions. 

 

New business:  The topic of club t-shirts 
and stickers was brought up.  The OBD 
practice at Hunting Creek will be held on 

3/24; rain date is 3/31.  Fun Soar is set for 
5/28. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, April 17, 7:00 

pm at the flying field. 
 

Around The Patch 

 

 
A young and stupid pilot wanted to sound 
cool on the aviation frequencies. 

So, this one time he was approaching a field 
during the night time. 
Instead of making any official requests to the 

tower, he said: "Guess who?" 
The controller switched the field lights off 

and replied: "Guess where!" 
 
 

 
Ground Control: "123DG, bear to the left, 
disabled aircraft on the right." 

 
Pilot: "123DG, Roger, I have the disabled 
aircraft in sight, but I don't see the bear yet." 

 
 
 

 
 
ATC: Piper N 4444D, traffic at your 2o'clock, 

500 ft below you. 
 

Piper N4444D: Well, we see a light coming 
towards us...  
 

ATC: Look again - there's probably a plane 
behind that light. 



 


